M E M O R A N D U M
TO:

Randy Poe, Superintendent



Bonnie Rickert, Chairperson



Board Members

DATE:
April 26, 2018
RE:
Surplus Items - Sale
The online auction to purchase the surplus items stored at the Warehouse and at the Ignite Institute ended April 19, 2018.

Attached is a list of the highest bidder prices on each of the items.  This amount includes removal of the item.
I recommend the highest bid received for each item be approved.

Mike Poiry
Assistant Superintendent for Operations
